
Friday 5th October 2018

Thank you to all parents who came to meet the teachers in their class 

meetings, we look forward to meeting more of you at the End of Topic 

Afternoons after half term and at our first church service of the year on 

19th October where we will be collecting donations for vulnerable 

people in our community.  

Sandra Sutherland & Debi Cossins
Parking

A reminder to be considerate when parking at 

the start and end of the school day. Please 

take particular care not to park across our 

neighbours’ driveways. 

We will make arrangements during events to 

open the car park and playground up for 

parking, please make use of this facility.  

Thank you.

Eduspot on line payments

If you are still having issues getting on to our 

online payment system www.eduspot.co.uk please 

contact the office. The email and phone number 

needed for log on is the primary contact you gave 

the school office. Please make sure when logging 

on you choose the bottom option which is  

schoolmoney parent login. If you are asked for a 

user name you are trying to log on in the wrong 

section.

Please do not send loose money in to the office, 

please ensure it is in a labelled envelope. We do 

not have a float in the office so giving immediate 

change is not possible.

Clubs

We still have places available in the following 

after school clubs

Netball Yrs5/6 Monday

Just Dance All Years Monday

Balloon Modelling All Years Monday (paid)

Onside Football Yr3/4 Tuesday (paid)

Mad Science All Years Wednesday (paid)

Tennis Yr 3/4 Thursday (paid)

Film Club Yr3/4 Thursday

Cross Country Yr5/6 Thursday

Fiery Feet All Years Friday (paid)

Please contact the office if you would like your 

child to take part in any of the clubs.

School Photographs

Jane Stapleton Photographers were in 

school on Friday for our individual and 

sibling photographs. These should soon be 

available to view online using the code 

provided on your preview cards being sent 

home with the children today.

Data Collection Sheets

Please make sure all data collection sheets 

are returned to the office ASAP so the 

details we have to contact you are correct.

School Uniform

Please send your children to school in 

correct uniform and shoes. Items not 

permitted include

• Nail varnish

• Non stud earrings

• Trainers

• Decorative hair bands/ bows

• Jewellery

Valuable items should not be bought into 

school due to the risk of losing them.

Please make sure ALL items of uniforms are 

named. Looking for a jumper with no name 

is no easy process!

MacMillan Coffee Morning

Thank you to everyone who donated cakes 

and supported our coffee morning last 

week, we raised £129.90 for this worthy 

cause.

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Dates for the Diary…

Tues 9th Oct 8.00a

m

Sign Up for Parents Evening Sign up sheets will be put up in Reception 

Wed 10th – Fri 12th

Oct

Yr 6 Robinwood Trip Please make sure all final payments are made

Mon 15th & 22nd Oct

Tue 16th & 23rd Oct

Bikeability - Groups to be 

confirmed

Yr 6 – Please make sure all Yr 6 children have their 

bikes and helmets in school. 

Tues 16th Oct 1.15-

3pm

Yr5 Trip to Forest Hermitage 

Buddhist Temple

£3.50 Please complete online payment and consent 

at www.eduspot.co.uk

Fri 19th Oct 9.30am Harvest Church Service All Welcome – We will be collecting donations non 

perishable goods for the local food bank.

Tues 23rd &

Thurs 25th Oct

All Saints Parents Evening

All Saints Parents Evening 

5-7:30pm 

3:30-5:30pm 

Thurs 25th Oct Year 3 visit to Shree Krishna 

Temple

Letter to follow

Wed 24th Oct 8.30am

-

4.00pm

Book Bus See further info in newsletter

29th Oct –2nd Nov October Half Term 

Mon 5th Nov Teacher Training Day

Tues 6th Nov Return to School 

Tues 6th Nov Yr 3,4,5 Nasal Flu Vaccs More info to follow

Wed 7th Nov 2.15pm Yr 6 End of Topic Afternoon All Welcome

Thurs 8th Nov 2.15pm Yr 5 End of Topic Afternoon All Welcome

Fri 9th Nov 2.00pm Grandparents Afternoon Tea More info to follow

Wed 14th Nov 2.15pm Yr 4 End of Topic Afternoon All Welcome

Thurs 15th Nov 2.15pm Yr 3 End of Topic Afternoon All Welcome – The children will be sharing learning 

from their current topic.

Fri 16th Nov Children in Need Day More info to follow

Fri 23rd Nov 2.30 Christmas Fair More info to follow

Fri 7th Dec 2pm Yr 6 Christmas Performance

Mon 10th Dec 2pm Yr 5 Christmas Performance

Mon 10th Dec 6pm Yr 6 Christmas Performance

Tues 11th Dec 2pm Yr 4 Christmas Performance Further info on tickets to follow

Tues 11th Dec 6pm Yr 5 Christmas Performance

Wed 12th Dec 6pm Yr 4 Christmas Performance

Thurs 13th Dec 2pm Yr 3 Christmas Performance

Mon17th Dec 6pm Yr 3 Christmas Performance

Wed 19th Dec Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas Lunch Day

National Christmas Jumper Day is 14th Dec but we 

like to hold ours when also having our Christmas 

lunch – the whole day then feels festive!

Thurs 20th Dec 4.30-

6pm

Christmas Disco TBC £3 payable on the door. 

Fri 21st Dec 9.30am Christmas Church Service All Welcome

Fri 21st Dec END OF TERM

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Our Cross Country team all ran amazingly at 

the first race of the season at Southam and 

should be really proud of themselves! Special 

mention to Andrew who came 12th and Ned 

and Molly who came 18th out of over 100 

children! Well done from Miss Codd.

Sky Blue Girls Football

Sky Blues in the community have started a new Girls only football club on Saturday mornings, 

aimed at girls aged 5-11 of all abilities. These sessions provide fun football based activities and is 

great for Girls to meet new friends and be active.

For more information or to book a place contact Chloe Debaes

Football Development Officer T: 024 7678 6349

On Thursday 13th September  Freestyle Martial Arts came into our school to give every class 

a taster session in Martial Arts. All the classes really enjoyed themselves. If your child is 

interested in taking up Martial Arts, then please go to the website link below to register your 

interest. https://www.freestylemartialarts.com/leamington

Embroidered Halloween Bags available, 3 

colours to choose from as well as a 

personalized option. £7.00 each 

Contact tracy@creative-embroiders.co.uk or 

call Tracy on 0749 857 5088

https://www.freestylemartialarts.com/leamington
mailto:tracy@creative-embroiders.co.uk

